
School Board Meeting: October 26, 2020 
 
Subject: Special Meeting to Canvass  
 Election Returns 
 
Presenter: Scott Thielman, Superintendent 
 
 
SUGGESTED SCHOOL BOARD ACTION: 

Recommend holding a Special Meeting on Thursday, November 12, 2020 at 4:30 p.m. 
to Canvass Election Returns. 

 
 
DESCRIPTION: 

 
The General Election takes place on Tuesday, November 3rd and results must be 
canvassed no later than November 13, 2020.  The final date for accepting Absentee 
Ballots has been extended to November 10th (must be postmarked on Election Day, 
November 3, 2020).  Veterans Day, November 11th, will be observed by the County 
offices and therefore, we will not have the election results until November 12th at the 
earliest.   
 

 
 


